Southern California Region-Nar-Anon

Take Back to Meeting Announcements
july 8, 2023

1. Reminder: 7th Tradition donations can be made online on the SoCal website or by check. Checks
are preferred over money orders, if possible. Please make payment to Nar-Anon Family Groups
Southern California Region and mail to Andrea Lackey 21466 Dahlia Ct. Trabuco Canyon, CA
92679.

2. Service Updates: Thank you to Joel M., from Brea/Fullerton, who presented himself and was
elected to the Vice Chair position. Joel will present himself for consideration at the October
Assembly for the Chair position when Roxanne finishes her term. RCS is planning a service
workshop prior to the October Assembly, to go over job descriptions and mentoring during
transition, which will break down responsibilities and help those who want to volunteer feel more
confident. We encourage you to join, the event will be on Zoom and an email will follow as the
date approaches.

3. Service Opportunities: Several positions are open: Chair (October), Vice Chair (October),
Outreach Chair, Narathon Chair, Literature Chair/Committee, Delegate Chair and several tasks at
the RSC. All committees are always looking for additional members to assist. Anyone interested
in being of service in these positions or any other area of service please email

l[region@nar-anon.org.

4. Narateen: There are delays with the DOJ background checks. Contact Ken
at socalnarateen@nar-anon.orq if interested in volunteering on the SoCal Narateen committee.

5. Upcoming Events: The Rocky Mountain Region is hosting several upcoming events, for more
information: https://www.naranonrm.org/events.

6. Narathon: This year’s Southern California Region 33" Annual Narathon will be held via Zoom on
September 9, 2023 from 9am — 12:30pm PST. The theme is Embracing Today and there will be
speakers from Nar-anon, Narateen and Narcotics Anonymous. A flier will be sent to all groups
with more details. This is our only fundraiser, be part of this amazing event! Contact
socalregion@nar-anon.org. if interested in chairing this event.

The next Regional Service Committee (RSC) meeting is Monday, 9/18/23 at 6:30pm and the next
SoCal Assembly will be on Saturday, 10/14/23 at 10am and will include elections. If you have
someone to nominate for any of the roles listed in item #3 please have them attend the RSC
meeting to ask any questions and plan to attend the October SoCal Assembly for consideration.
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